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Local Students to Show Films at Annandale High School

Washington, D.C. (May 28. 2015) - Mullen Junior High World History students Ty Kvanvig,
Teven Marshall and Lexi Rice will be exhibiting short history films at Annandale High School in
Annandale, Va. (in the Washington D.C. Metropolitan Area) Saturday June 6, at 4 p.m. EST for
the American History Film Project (AHFP) showcase.

Ty Kvanvig, Teven Marshall and Lexi Rice are three local Mullen High School students who have
been chosen to have their films exhibited at the AHFP showcase. Ty and Teven’s video, is a
how-to guide to constructing a sod house in the historical fashion of the plains dwellers. Lexi
Rice’s video is an interview concerning an infamous local crime that spurred a national
investigation. Their videos are two of only four nationwide chosen to be showcased at the
exhibition.

The exhibition, which will take place on June 6, 2015 at 4 p.m. EST, will be hosted by AHFP and
will meet at Annandale High School, located at 4700 Medford Drive Annandale, Va. 22003. The
films will be showcased alongside others from different states across the United States.

According to Martha Barnes, the American History Film Project (AHFP) is a multi-disciplinary
educational project that teaches students to write, plan, act, film and edit a short film about the
history of their local community, then share it with other students across the U.S.A. The goal of
the project is to teach students that they are an integral part of their community and history.

Ty and Teven’s video can be viewed at https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SHHfkjQFb2E

Lexi's video can be viewed at: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eWP1ADbdddg
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